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Sales on determining the information to be applied to
the grip cap and on obtaining Management approval. The
tooling cost for this change ia estimated at $1,000 and
the increased material and labor at $.02 per gun.

5. Safety. Action of the safety was Jjudged by many
shooters to be %00 hard. Research and Development has
a modified detent spring which will make action of the
safety somewhat easier and will not change’costs.

6. Stock Rigidity. There were some complaints of lack of
rigidity in EEe stock and one case of accidental stock
breakage. Research and Development pointed eut that
the dies were originally produced with small mating pads
which have been fitted more and more closely by suc- ..
cessive trial and error. The strong cemented joint is
obtained only at the area of these pads. When a-prope
fit and location of these pads is finally determitied,
they will be extended arcund the periphery.-ef the'l
Joint providing a complete strong Jolxmt.” THe stre
and rigidity of producticn guns can thérefore:be exs:
pected to be considerably betteriithan that off
guns thus far produced. \gﬂg%tosﬁc_f
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was antlcipated in the gbiginal
In addition to tHE'¥ix chang¥s outlined dbove, there
di'changesi which 1t was:decided not to
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. thése die.changes
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make at this time, ®he Bf 4nvolvediithe inclusion of a
magazine capacityindfcator which wouldirequire extensive changes
to the dies a%"an estimateqd costiiof $4,000 and would increase
material #énd:3abor.costs by:$.¥5 per gun. The second involved
rounding the Yorfiets on’théitheckering, particularly at the edges
of ‘fhe, patterniy This wonld involve extensive die changes at an
wpppnderéipined cgat and would be expected to increase material and

Ehedsia thy $:05 per gun.
£ .
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g In"connection with the markings to be placed on the grip
ca Eitﬁwas peinted out that there is no place for the necessary
patent markings on the barrel where we usually locate these mari-
4#gs. It was noted further that it will be necessary to start
with markings indicating that patents are pending and it will -
probably be necessary to add patent numbers at a later date when
the patents issue. It was suggested therefore that approval be
requested from the Patent Attorney for the placement of these
markings on the butt plate where die inserts could be used. These

could be modified from time to time as required at relatively
low cost.
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